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Oliver Hoban

From: Environmental Health
Sent: 02 January 2025 12:05
To: Development Control
Cc: Christopher Harrison
Subject: PLANNING APP 4/24/2401/0F1 -FORMER  JOHN PAUL JONES PH, DUKE STREET, 

WHITEHAVEN

Demolition of former John Paul Jones Public House 
 
Thank you for the above planning consultation.  
 
There are no objections to this proposal from Environmental Health.  
 
The proposed hours of work (Monday to Friday 08.00 – 17.00) are acceptable to Environmental 
Health and may be included in a condition if planning approval is granted.  
 
Water suppression and dust mitigation measures should be employed during the demolition 
works, and Environmental Health would request that no crushing of waste materials is carried out 
on this site.  
If heras fencing is erected around the site perimeter, debris mesh netting should also be provided 
to prevent the escape of any wind-blown debris (such as lightweight cavity wall insulation material) 
produced during the demolition process.  
 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
Environmental Health 
Public Health & Protection | Cumberland Council  
Whitehaven Commercial Park, Moresby Parks, Whitehaven, Cumbria, CA28 8YD  
 
T. 0300 373 3730 
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